
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Allow me to introduce myself.  My name is J.R. Wilson, and I am the Girls Varsity 
Basketball Coach for Mansfield Christian School. In addition, this year I am leading the 
Youth Boys Basketball League for Mansfield Christian.  The league’s purpose is to expose 
the game of basketball to young boys, as well as to teach the fundamentals of basketball and 
teamwork.     
 
The Youth Basketball League is for 1st thru 6th grade boys. Teams will be split by age into 
three categories: 1st & 2nd graders (play on Monday evenings), 3rd & 4th graders (play on 
Tuesday evenings), and 5th & 6th graders (play on Saturdays).  
 
All games and practices will be held at the Mansfield YMCA. Practices begin November 17th 
tentatively, and games start the week of November 30th.  A $75 fee is required from each 
player (fee includes team jersey), and the registration deadline is October 23rd.    
 
Also, because it is impossible for me to coach every team, parent volunteer coaches are 
greatly needed. Please contact me as soon as possible if this is something you would be 
interested in helping with. I am planning a coach’s meeting on Saturday Oct 31st at 9:00am.     
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this. Hopefully, I will get a chance to meet you in 
person at the meeting.  
 
If I can be of help to you in any way before the meeting, please feel free to contact me at 
(419)688-1486 or coachjrwilson@me.com. Thanks again. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Coach Wilson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   


